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Wonderland Development Center
2402 NW 195th Place, Shoreline, WA  98177
(206) 364-3777;  https://www.wonderlandkids.org/

Wonderland Developmental Center empowers children with special needs 
and their families to reach their full potential as they live, learn, and play.

This award was used to support operational expenses. 

For more information please read the attached report from Wonderland Development Center.
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March 28th, 2017 

 
Marilyn Sheldon, Director 
Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions  
Report code: Q4 2015 14.2 
 
Dear Ms. Sheldon, 
 

Thank you for the generous March 2016 gift of  from Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions, providing 
general operating support for Wonderland Developmental Center. Wonderland had a very successful year of 

growth, in part, thanks to the generosity of Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions. In 2016, we served 494 
children and 840 parents/caregivers in our early-intervention program. This was a significant increase from 
2015, when we served 462 children and 792 parents/caregivers. 

The greater depth of service provided to children and families through Wonderland’s The Next Level early-
intervention program has resulted in better outcomes for children and parent/caregivers and greater awareness 
of, and respect for, our program as evidenced by increased referrals. Funding from Tulalip Tribes Charitable 
Contributions has allowed us to provide a level of care unsurpassed in our community. This support also 
enabled us to participate in monthly FASD diagnostic clinics with the team at Providence Medical Center, 
increasing our providers’ knowledge and skill in recognizing the signs and impact of this diagnosis. Wonderland 

has seen a dramatic increase in the number of referrals of infants and toddlers prenatally exposed to drugs 
and/or alcohol. Participation in these clinics has enhanced our service delivery to this very special population. 

In 2016, 87% of children served in our early-intervention program demonstrated improvement and progress 
during the course of treatment, and 97% of parents felt better able to cope with, and support their child as a 

result of participation in Wonderland services. This would not have been possible without support from grantors 
such as Tulalip Tribe Charitable Contributions. Thank you for your belief in our work and support of our mission! 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mary Kirchoff  
Executive Director 
Wonderland Developmental Center 
206-364-3777 ext. 13  mkirchoff@wonderlandkids.org 




